
Stoutland R-II School District 
7584 State Road T, Stoutland, MO  6556 

 
August 19, 2020 
 
Dear Stoutland R-II Families, 
 
As of today, the Waynesville Career Center has changed their courses to the virtual learning option for 
the week of August 24-28. The current plan is for them to return to normal seated courses starting  
Monday, August 31. This is ​ONLY​ for students who are attending the Waynesville Career Center.  
 
These students will attend school during normal hours and attend the classes as they normally would. 
During their WCC time they will report to the designated room, at Stoutland High School, and work with 
their teacher from WCC virtually. Students will need to bring earbuds for use during this time. 
 
On Monday, August 25, they will receive their course syllabus and other necessary materials from WCC. 
Tuesday, August 26, they will begin with the online learning plan. Students must still attend Friday, 
August 28, to complete their work for the week. Thank you for your patience and cooperation with this 
matter. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
John McNabb 

Maki

ng tracks to great destinations  


